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Monsignor Gentili and Our Lady of  
Guadalupe Foreign Missions Ministry thank 
all the missionaries who participated in the 
inaugural OLG mission to Haiti. For more 
information about the Foreign Missions  
Ministry please contact Eric Jozefiak  
215-498-7423 or Sean McArdle  
215-262-3758. To learn more about the 
OLG Foreign Missions Ministry, visit the 
OLG website. 
 

 

 

Pictured on the right:  This is a reading  

prepared for the missionaries by a 6th grader 

which she read in front of all 750 students. 

OLG Parish  

Mission Trip  

to Haiti a  

Success! 

Pictured from left to right: Deborah Gunning, CRNP; 

Father Bavon, CICM Haiti; Leah Lynch, RN; Devon 

Gunning; Sean McArdle; Jesse Leighton; Eric Jozefi-

ak, PharmD; Father Anaclet, CICM Haiti; Anne Ma-

rie McShea; Deacon Adriane, CICM Haiti; Eileen F. 

Campbell, MSN, CRNP; and Margery Schonfeld MD. 
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OLG  Parishioners Support Haiti 

Monsignor Gentili and the Foreign Missions  
Ministry THANK all the OLG Parishioners for 
their ongoing support of the Community of  
Bois de Laurence, Haiti 

Preparing for Clinic: Missionaries prepare tote bags for all 750 

children with the supplies donated by OLG parishioners. 

Sean McArdle,  

OLG parishioner, 

performs vision tests 

on all students. 

The children of Saint Jean Bosco School benefited from OLG 

parishioners generosity both in providing medical supplies 

and donations to fund teachers and school supplies. 

Father Anaclet presents one of 50 baby blankets made by 

OLG parishioners. 

Leah Lynch, OLG parishioner, take vital signs and 

provides de-worming medicine for the  

children. 
Happy customers!   


